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     Tuesday 8th June 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Great News! The book fair is returning to Stanton Bridge! 
 

From Thursday 10th – Wednesday 16th June 2021, 
pupils will be able to visit the book fair and explore 
the fantastic range of books available. Due to 
Covid restrictions, parents will be unable to visit 
after school as we have previously done before.  
 
You will find alongside this letter, a copy of the 
books we have been sent this year – there are some 

fantastic offers on individual books as well as 
book packs and stationery.   
 
Reading is an essential life skill for pupils to learn and provides both children and 
adults a way to escape and explore through the words and illustrations on a page.  
All pupils should have the opportunity to read at home, whether by themselves or 
with a family member – the school book fair is the perfect opportunity to buy age 
appropriate books for a discounted price.  For every book that pupils buy, the school 
are rewarded with books of the same value!  
 
You can purchase books in 2 ways: 

1. Complete the order form by writing the names of the books you wish to 

buy 

2. Circle books you wish to buy in the booklet provided  

 
All order forms must be returned to school by Tuesday 15th June along with the 
correct money for the books.  Books will be given to pupils by the end of the week.  
 
For every book a pupil purchases, their name will be put into a prize box, 
the more books…the more time their name will appear.  At the end of 
the week, 3 lucky children will be randomly picked to receive a prize 
from the book fair!  
 
We hope you will support us in encouraging our children to read both in 
school and at home.  

 



 
Kind regards,  
Miss Cooper 
Deputy Headteacher & Reading Leader  
 

 


